
 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

To members of The Norwegian 

Natural Perils Pool 

 

 

Circular no. 6/19 
 

 

         Date: 26.6.2019 
         Our ref.: GT/SF 

 

 

Premium rate 2020 
 

The board of the Norwegian Natural Perils Pool decided in the board meeting on June 3, 2019 

the premium rate for 2020. The new premium rate, effective from January 1, 2020, will be 

0.065 per thousand of total fire insurance sum.  

 

 

 

Best regards 

The Norwegian Natural Perils Pool 

 

 

 

 

Geir Trulserud 

Managing Director 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


